December 10, 1964

National Drilling Company, Ine.
P, 0, Box 702
Artesia, New Maxico

Gentlemen!

I am writing to you in regard to your Hoffman #1 well
located in Unit N, Sec, 2,-T188-R26E, and Hoffman #2 in Unit
0, Sec. 2, T183-R26E,

These wells haven't produced in a number of yesars, and
we think they should be plugged in the near future. Please

let ma know when you are ready to plug, as we will want te
witness the plugging.

Very truly yours,
OIL, CORSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L. Amtﬂn‘
Supervisor, District No. II
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